8/11/2016 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: 114 Lynn Street, Portland Building Permit

Portlan
Maine

fes. Google's good here Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: 114 Lynn Street, Portland Building Permit

dujed@aol.com <dujed@aol.com> Wed, Jul 27, 2016 at 12:43 PM
To: buildinginspections @portlandmaine.gov, tburc2@aol.com

Hello,

| wanted to email your department to let you know that my neighbor Timothy Burchill has decided to alter his
construction plans. He has decided to make the addition 10'x16' instead of the 14". The front porch will also be slightly
wider at 13'x5". | will submit the revised plans as soon as possible, just wanted to let you know as soon as possible so
you were aware of these changes.

My best,
Tom Ryan

From: dujed <dujed@aol.com>

To: buildinginspections <buildinginspections@ portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: tburc2 <tburc2@aol.com>

Sent: Thu, Jun 9, 2016 2:40 pm

Subject: 114 Lynn Street, Portland Building Permit

Hello,

My name is Tom Ryan. My neighbor Timothy Burchill has asked me to assist him in preparing the drawings for a building
permit at 114 Lynn Street in Portland.

This is for the construction of a 10’X14' with a 10'X5' front porch.

Email Tim Burchill (tburc2@aol.com) or myself with any questions or concerns.

My thanks in advance,
Tom Ryan
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https://mail.google.com/mail/b/481/u/0/?ui=2&ik=aec6340d23&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=1562d3d0aa1cfa80&simI|=1562d3d0aa1cfa80



